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Nov 13, 2006
Mayor Sullivan and Council

City of Vancouver

Re: Public Hearing, Nov 14, 2006

       Item 4.  REZONING: (Pacific Centre) 
Dear Mayor Sullivan and Council:
The VACC is very excited about the proposed inclusion of a bike station (bikade) as part of the Pacific Centre redevelopment.  Two VACC directors cycled to Chicago this summer and while there visited the superb Millennium Park Bike Station.  This cycle commuter facility has secure bike parking, showers, bike rentals and repairs.  The Pacific Centre is an ideal location for a bike station in Vancouver.  While the goal of Chicago's Mayor Daley is to make Chicago the most bicycle-friendly city in the US, the creation of a first class bike station in the Pacific Centre will certainly put Vancouver on track for being the most bicycle-friendly city in Canada.
Now that we are so close to having a bike station in Vancouver, We would hate to see the proposed feasibility study come back with the conclusion that it is impossible to add a bike station as part of the redevelopment.  We request that council ask for stronger wording for this requirement, for example “That the addition of a bikade (or bike station) be a condition for approval."  

We applaud city staff for proposing a bikeade as part of the Pacific Centre redevelopment and we look forward to the completion of this facility.
Sincerely,
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Arno Schortinghuis
Director, Vice President – Vancouver Area Cycling Coalition

30 West 39th Ave.
Vancouver, B.C.

V5Y 2N9
604-325-1158
arno@telus.net
      The Vancouver Area Cycling Coalition (VACC) is a volunteer-run non-profit society whose members work toward improving conditions for cycling in the Lower Mainland. The VACC believes that increased bicycle use has the potential to significantly reduce traffic congestion, improve health conditions that result from inactive living, and enhance our urban environment. 
      The VACC campaigns to change the circumstances that currently discourage bicycle use: poor or non-existent cycling facilities and lack of appropriate education for both cyclists and motorists. We do this by providing informed input and consultation on cycling issues to municipal, provincial, and federal politicians and government staff, and by offering advocacy support and education to groups and individuals in the Lower Mainland.
      For more information on the VACC, visit www.vacc.bc.ca.
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